Standards Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:     June. 7th, 2022

Welcome SC member
A warm welcome to Chris Baker who joined the standards committee representing the Ridge council.

Homeowners Forum
There were no unit owners in attendance.

Approval of Minutes
Minutes for the last SC meeting held on May 3rd was approved.

Old Business
After the last meeting, 8 AAIs were received, 3 in April and 5 in May. 7 were approved, 1 rejected

New Business
Brenda mentioned that SC member - Raja Staggers-Hakim wants to step down.
 
There were no pending AAI’s as of this day, June 7th, 2022


Other Notes:
The next SC meeting will be on July 5th via Zoom

